Sections highlighted in red require you to add in local information. 
Please put on your club letterhead.
FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS NOT A CABINET MINISTER [Name of Member], M.P.P/M.L.A/M.H.A [riding]
FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS A CABINET MINISTER, The Honourable [name], M.P.P./M.L.A/M.H.A [riding]

Name of Provincial Legislature (ex: Queen’s Park)
City, Province
Postal Code
[Date]
Re: Investing in Child Care and Early Learning
Dear [Mr./Mrs./Ms. _______] / FOR A LOCAL MEMBER WHO IS A CABINET MINISTER: Dear Minister _____________,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Canadian Federation of University Women [Club Name]. CFUW, which has over 100 clubs across Canada and represents more than 9,000 women nation-wide, has been advocating for an accessible, affordable child care system in Canada for over 40 years. 

Canada has the lowest child care access rates in the industrialized world. Nationally, there are regulated spaces for less than 20% of Canadian children.
 In 2005 the federal government established partnerships with the provinces in order to deliver a universal system of high-quality, standardized and accessible child care. As you know, these plans were scrapped by the successive government. With the recent announcement of $500 million in the federal budget for a National Early Learning and Childcare Framework, we are confident that the goals of that first partnership can now be realized. 
CFUW holds that the only way to achieve true equality, including pay equity, is to provide affordable publicly-funded childcare. The support from Canadians and civil society for this action is clear – we, along with many others, have been advocating for this for decades. It is now our political representatives who must pick up the torch and move this forward into legislation.
We look forward to your leadership in working within our province and with the federal government to establish the child care system Canadians so desperately need. 

Sincerely, 

[Club President]
� Dallaire, Jody and Anderson, Lynell, (April 2009), “The Fight for a Publicly-Funded Child Care System in Canada”. Policy Alternatives, p. 26. � HYPERLINK "http://www.policyalternatives.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/publications/National%20Office/2009/04/The%20Fight%20for%20a%20Publicly%20Funded%20Child%20Care%20System.pdf" �http://www.policyalternatives.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/publications/National%20Office/2009/04/The%20Fight%20for%20a%20Publicly%20Funded%20Child%20Care%20System.pdf�. P.26





